
ABOVE and BEYOND
AWARD

CONGRATULATIONS TO RENEE ECHOLS!

For outstanding leadership and dedication over
the past four years as Chairperson, Waste

Management Working Group, resulting in long-
lasting positive effects to the DOE

Environmental Management community.





MILESTONE AWARD

CONGRATULATIONS TO DR. KAREN
PHILLIPS!

In recognition of 4 years of excellent technical leadership as Chair of
the Occupational Medicine Community of Practice from 2017 to 2021.

During this time Dr. Phillips helped navigate DOE contractor onsite
clinics through the most tumultuous time of our work generation, the

Covid 19 Pandemic. She provided the space where SOMDs could
interpret CDC guidance, format or develop plans on testing for Covid,

Covid vaccination, vaccine mandates, workforce re-entry and social
distancing protocols. She supported others with mentorship leading
semi-annual meetings as well as monthly and twice-monthly forums.








MILESTONE AWARD

CONGRATULATIONS TO DR. RICK
SAUERMAN!

In recognition of 4 years of excellent technical leadership as Vice-Chair
of the Occupational Medicine Community of Practice from 2017 to 2021.

Your leadership during the COVID-19 Pandemic was incredibly
impactful. Your efforts supported the health and wellbeing of the

workforce and kept missions on track and workers safe. 










MILESTONE AWARD

CONGRATULATIONS TO JOSEPH
FULGHUM!

In recognition of Joe Fulghum’s leadership as the EFCOG
Supply Chain Quality Community of Practice Vice Chairman

for 10+ years. Joe championed the issuance of the Joint
Supplier Evaluation Program Governing Document and the

Master Supplier List (MSL).










DISTINGUISHED
LEADERSHIP AWARD

CONGRATULATIONS TO SHAYNE EYRE!

In recognition of your outstanding leadership, devoted
service, and sustained accomplishments as Chair of

the Training Working Group.












TEAMWORK AWARD

CONGRATULATIONS TO JAMIE LYNN
GOMEZ, CHUCK RAMSEY, CHERYL

MACKENZIE (NOT PICTURED: MELANIE
GIBSON, ADRIENNE KING)

For the 2022 revision of the Safety Culture Practitioner
Resource Guide, which identifies seminal reference

materials and guidance for use by safety culture
practitioners across DOE













MILESTONE AWARD

CONGRATULATIONS TO SYDNEY
GORDON!

The Waste Management Working Group
recognizes the contributions and dedication of

Syd Gordon.  Thank you for your years of
service to our Group.











CONGRATS!



ABOVE AND BEYOND
AWARD

CONGRATULATIONS TO DAN PANCAKE!

For exceptional leadership in establishing the
TRU Waste subgroup, recruiting subject matter
experts to participate, and providing valuable

collaboration that benefits the TRU waste
community.











CONGRATS!



MILESTONE AWARD

CONGRATULATIONS TO TAMMY
MONDAY!

Years of dedicated service to the Waste
Management Group and willingness to serve in

the role of Vice Chair and Subgroup Chair. 










CONGRATS!



ABOVE AND BEYOND
AWARD

CONGRATULATIONS TO BOB SEYER!

For years of dedicated service to the WMWG
and various subgroups.  Bob is always willing to
provide assistance and his expertise in any area

that he is asked to participate in. 










CONGRATS!



ABOVE AND BEYOND
AWARD

CONGRATULATIONS TO TONY
SPILLMAN!

In recognition of the expertise and passion of
embracing and developing products that fully

support and facilitate the IP2M METRR approach
across DOE contractors and industry.









CONGRATS!


